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To: IHCDA Partners      Notice:  PN-24-35 
From: IHCDA 
Date: September 26, 2024 
Re: Notice of Letter of Intent – CoCBuilds Competitive Application 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Indiana Housing and Community Development Authority 
(IHCDA) is presenting a Letter of Intent (LOI) seeking partners to assist in its application to the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development competitive grant application.  
 
The Continuum of Care (CoC) Builds (CoCBuilds) NOFO targets efforts within CoC geographic 
areas to address and reduce persons experiencing homelessness by adding new units of 
permanent supportive housing (PSH) through new construction, acquisition, or rehabilitation 
through one-time CoCBuilds awards under the CoC Program. Through the CoCBuilds NOFO, 
HUD is encouraging CoCs to leverage funds provided for construction, acquisition, or 
rehabilitation of new PSH units with other funding sources to maximize the amount of housing 
that can be directed to meeting the needs of individuals and families experiencing 
homelessness. 
 
Partners are being sought who meet the requirements specified in the LOI. IHCDA hopes to 
partner with multiple projects in the completion of this grant application. Responses to the LOI 
will be accepted no later than October 14, 2024.  
 


